
May 2025
THE EAGLE’S NEST!THE EAGLE’S NEST!

Save the Date

A note from the Principal

5/1 - National Principal’s Day
5/2 - Spring Concert @ OPS 5:30pm
5/5 - 5/9 - Teacher Appreciation Week
5/7 - 5/8 - PreK DIAL Testing
5/8 - Senior Walk 8:15am 
5/9 - 1  Grade Trip to SHESst

5/13 - 5/15 - OPS Crossovers 
5/16 - Fun Day
5/19 - 1  Grade Trip to Cottle Farms st

5/21 - ½ Day 11am Dismissal
5/22 - ½ Day 11 am Dismissal / Report Cards

Scan the QR code to offer
parent/community feedback to

our school administration!

Fun Day
Fun Day is May 16 .  OPS will provide water bottles for each student. Snacks bags
are for sale for $5 (drink, chips, fruit snack). Snowcones will be for sale for $1.
Students who have outstanding fees will be unable to place purchases for Fun Day. 

th

Crossover Information

Volunteers Needed!
We have several volunteer opportunities this month!
5/8 - Lunch Coverage for Teacher Appreciation
5/16 - Fun Day / Eagle Buck Store   
If interested contact the school today! 

Due to limited space, each student will receive 2 tickets. Five minutes before the
ceremony we will open up any empty seats to stand-by guests. Each ceremony will
last about an hour. No balloons or tripods will be allowed. All ceremonies will be live
streamed for those unable to attend in person.

Finishing Strong in May,
What an exciting year we have had so far. Thanks so much
for learning, listening, and growing with your students, the
faculty, and staff here at OPS. Please know that in one way
or another, you all have played a huge part in the work done
daily to make teaching and learning our number one focus.
 We thank you for adhering to our start and end times, volunteering and 
your support. A part of educating the whole child is setting high
expectations for all of our boys and girls to be honest, have
strong morals, and always do what is right. During the month of May, we
have our crossover ceremonies, fun day activities, field trips and so much
more.
As principal, I want to take this time to show my gratitude for an
amazing first year. Building relationships have been important because
they provide a foundation for the work being done. Thank you for
embracing me and allowing me to work with and for you this year.
Consider purchasing a yearbook to remember the memories of 2024-
2025. They are $25.00, and our front office staff can tell you how. We only
have a few left. .
We are looking forward to a great wrap-up to the year and the most
amazing summer anyone could ever imagine.
Yours Humbly Principal Wright 


